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A Ministry of the Sisters of St. Francis of Assisi

Sharing Dignity and Hope since 1968

Hands of Hope

News from the Franciscan Center

Expanding into New Year

See GROWTH, Page 2



GROWTH: New programs

From Page 1 -

Thank you to the Foundations that supported the Franciscan Center in 2013!




Center’s positive impact felt years later

“The struggle you are going
through now does not have
to be the struggle you go

through later.”
~Betty Wright

Volunteer Opportunities: Not just during weekdays anymore




Special thanks to everyone
19th Annual who donated to our fund
for a new wheelchair lift!

Franciscan Center
Charity Golf Tournament

July 22, 2014

Hillendale Country Club
13700 Blenheim Road North
Phoenix, MD 21131

For more information or to sign up,
please contact Meg Ducey at
(410) 467-5340, Ext. 117 or

mducey@jfcbmore.org.

Mark your calendar and plan to join us for our 3rd Annual

Voices from the Heart Gala

September 20, 2014

More information to follow soon!




Christmas at the Franciscan Center

The holidays are a joyful time at the Franciscan Center. Thank you to everyone who donated
goods, volunteered their time, and visited with us during the season of giving!
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